William R. Van Alstine, DVM

Brush College Animal Hospital

566 N. Brush College Road

Decatur, IL 62521

217-422-9393

bcahvet@comcast.net
July 14, 2010

RE: Dr Isaac McKay

     We have used Dr McKay as a relief veterinarian in our practice and were very happy and pleased with his services. My staff enjoyed working with him all week as he has a pleasant personality and treated my staff with respect.  Also, when I returned from my vacation, I didn’t find any messages that any of our clients were unhappy with his services and it’s not always that way with other relief veterinarians that I have used in the past.  Before working for our clinic, he took the time to inquire about our anesthetic protocol and made sure that he was properly certified in Illinois for dispensing controlled drugs and health certificates, if needed. I did get to work around him for one morning before leaving and found him to be very knowledgeable and up-to-date on medicine.  He even had brought some special instruments that he liked to use and the knowledge about useful internet sites to use if stumped on a case.  I haven’t had an opportunity to ask for his services again but wouldn’t hesitate to use him.  

Respectfully,

William R. Van Alstine, DVM

